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On July 31, 2013, the MOE proclaimed the Notice on the result of the assessment on the 
Noxious Liquid Substance based on the Law relating to the Prevention of Marine 
Pollution and Maritime Disaster. 
Before the proclamation of the Notice, MOE carried out the Public Comment from June 
17 (Mon) to July 16 (Tue), 2013 and received no opinions on this issue. 


